October 20, 2002

Ms. Elizabeth Eaton

Senior Interviewer

Harvey Mudd College

301 E. 12th Street

Claremont, CA  91711-5990

Dear Ms. Eaton:

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me at Harvey Mudd last week-end. I enjoyed meeting you and discussing the College and all it has to offer. Harvey Mudd College has an exciting and intellectually challenging atmosphere and I hope to be a part of it. I have decided to apply Early Decision to HMC. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alex Beck

